
Single Rooms 
Physical singles (defined by the space available in the room) are available in several of the buildings for an 
additional charge. These rooms are typically reserved by returning students. There is an additional charge for 
students occupying a double room designated as a single, “designated singles”. These rooms are not 
guaranteed. When they are open to the general student body, they are assigned by seniority. 

Students interested in a single room should complete the single room request form on the Residential Life 
portal on the Single Sign On page. The College encourages students to remember that there is a finite number 
of student rooms on campus, which can dictate the availability of single room spaces. Completing the single 
room interest form allows the associate director of residential life to contact students, in order of the waitlist, if 
a single room space becomes available. 
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